UAN User Notes
December 11, 2018

It has come to UAN Support’s attention that after updating to version 2019.1, the Receipt Listing
report is doubling the receipt amounts on the report. This only affects the Receipt Listing
report. The fix for the Receipt Listing report will be included in our 2019 Tax Tables Update
patch. The patch will be made available for you to download from the UANLink shortly after the
IRS releases the 2019 US tax table. The revised Ohio tax table will also be included in the 2019
Tax Tables Update patch. Do not let this report issue deter you from installing version
2019.1. The Receipt Detail report is an alternative to the Receipt Listing report. You will be
required to have version 2019.1 installed in order to download the 2019 Tax Tables Update patch.



